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25/6/21 

Dear Parents 

Catholic Life 

Our thanks to Year 3/4 for leading whole school liturgy this week.  

Our staff team spent time on training delivered by The Briars on Monday for our school INSET DAY, 

beginning to work on developing our school mission. We look forward to continuing this work as we 

move into the new academic year.  

 

Yr6 School Play  

This week our Year 6 children have begun rehearsing their Leavers 

School Play, “Wow What a Year!” The children are busy learning the 

songs and their individual lines. Please ensure Yr6 children rehearse 

these lines at home also!  

The play will be filmed for all Year 6 parents to view at the end of this 

academic year. 

 

 

Class DOJO 

Please may I ask all parents to phone the school office if your child is going to be absent from school, 

and if you require a place booking for Wrap Around Care. Class DOJO messages are not to be used for 

this purpose please as it relies on the class teachers having checked this before lessons, which is not 

always possible. Thank you for your support with this. 
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Important Dates 

 Tuesday 6th July 2021-Stronger Together Trust Event (selection of Year 4/5 students – this may also be 

changed due to current restrictions-further details to follow) 

  Tuesday 13th July 2021-Sports Day (for children only, all children to wear PE kit please) On this day 

we will have our last fundraising event for Ashgate Hospice. Children are encouraged to bring £1 into 

school, in exchange for an ice lolly during the day! Money will then be sent onto Ashgate Hospice. 

 Wednesday 21st July 2021 2pm-Year 6 Leavers Assembly (details to follow)  

 Thursday 22nd July 2021-Last day of this academic year (this will be a normal school time finish for 

all students) 

 
Take care, 
Mrs Chadbourne 
 

Lord, Father of our human family, 

you created all human beings equal in dignity: 

pour forth into our hearts a fraternal spirit 

and inspire in us a dream of renewed encounter, 

dialogue, justice and peace. 

Move us to create healthier societies 

and a more dignified world, 

a world without hunger, poverty, violence and war. 

May our hearts be open 

to all the peoples and nations of the earth. 

May we recognize the goodness and beauty 

that you have sown in each of us, 

and thus forge bonds of unity, common projects, 

and shared dreams. 

Amen. 


